
Freedom of information request NCC-032953-18 
 
Thank you for your request for information regarding: 
 
Are you responsible for the processing of Schedule 14 claims for public rights of way. (Schedule 14 to 
the Wildlife and Countryside Act 1981) If you are not please provide the name of the authority that is 
for your region. 
If so, has there ever been a situation whereby the application has been dismissed, thrown out or had 
to be resubmitted, due to an administrative error. Such as (but not limited to) the incorrect completion 
of the forms or failure to follow the guidelines correctly. 
 
Our response: 
 
Nottinghamshire County Council “NCC” are the surveying authority for schedule 14 applications. NCC 
do occasionally receive incomplete applications or those with errors from time to time but we point 
these out to the applicant and they normally get amended. We’ve had applications where the 
applicant has failed to serve notice on the landowners, again we’ll make sure the applicant is made 
aware. 
 
I trust the above information is of assistance to you. 
 
If you are unhappy with the way your request was dealt with and wish to make a complaint, please 
write to the Team Manager, Complaints and Information, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham 
NG2 7QP or email foi@nottscc.gov.uk quoting the reference above. 
 
With kind regards 
 
Lorraine Hayes 
Complaints Information & Mediation Officer 
Complaints & Information Team 
Chief Executives Department 
Nottinghamshire County Council 
West Bridgford 
Nottingham 
NG2 7QP 
0115 97 72788 
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